
COMMUNITY MEMO: YEAR 10 ACHIEVEMENT EVENING
MEMO SENT: THURSDAY 17TH JULY 2025

Dear Year 10 Families,

• Year 10 students are completing their second Mock Examinations.
• These important exams will further inform their groups, level of paper and overall 

progress in readiness for next year and indeed their future post 16 pathways.

Please help us further prepare them by following the guidance below:

• In order to further promote family support, we will be issuing your child's Mock 
results on a special evening to be attended by families.

• This event will also be an opportunity to share important information regarding 
preparation for Year 11.

• The event will take place on Thursday 17th July, 6pm – 7pm. We look forward to 
seeing all Year 10 students and families at this important session to support GCSE 
achievement.
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